
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year is the 23rd sitting of YMCA South Australia Youth Parliament and on behalf of the Youth Parliamentarians. You are 
invited to observe the proceedings occurring in Parliament House this July. 

  
YMCA South Australia Youth Parliament is a non-partisan program providing a platform for young people aged 15 - 25 to have 
their say on important issues, build skills and parliamentary understanding. It focuses on personal development, empowerment 

and connecting politicians and decision makers with youth voices and opinions. 
  
 

Opening Ceremony | Monday 9th July, 10.30am – 11:00am 
The Opening Ceremony is followed by the Youth Governor’s Motion of Public Importance (11:15AM - 12:00PM) which we 

invite you to stay and watch. 
 

Closing Ceremony | Friday 13th July, 2:15pm – 3:00pm 
The Closing Ceremony is followed by a photo and networking opportunity from 3pm to 3:30pm. 

 
In addition to the Opening and Closing Ceremonies, you are also more than welcome to attend any of the parliamentary debates. 

 
Debates (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday) 

The Youth Parliamentarians will be debating the Youth Bills they have written in Parliament House on Monday 9th, Tuesday 
10th, Thursday 12th and Friday 13th July. A full debate schedule is attached. 

 
Please RSVP by Wednesday 4th July 2018 to sayouthgovernor@ymca.org.au. 

 

 



 

 


